
 

Winter is coming… 

And the closet is almost empty 
 
 

St. Paul, Pontiac, is asking for casual wear 

clothes and other supplies for their Charity 

Closet under the following categories: 
 

Winter Coats - all sizes 

Winter Boots - all sizes 

Mittens and Gloves - all sizes (we already have plenty 

of hats and scarves) 

Blankets 

Bath Towels 

Kitchen Towels 

Children's Clothes (all sizes, but especially toddlers 

3T-6T) 

Comfortable Women's clothes 

Women's Underwear 

Men's Gym Shorts 

Men's Jogging Pants 

Men's Underwear (mostly boxer briefs) 

Shoes (Athletic Style) for Men, Women, and Children 

 

Please help by donating these specific items which 

have been requested by Nov. 6. Gently used (or new) 

items should be good quality casual wear (nothing 

fancy) in good condition—no holes and tears. 

 

 

St. Paul Community 
Church, Pontiac, MI  

was selected as the 

recipient of the profits 

from this year’s 

Bloomfield Antiques and 

Collectibles Show. The 

church intends to use the 

funds we are giving to 

build an outdoor Shelter 

adjacent to their 

playground for use by the 

community. 

Continuing Relationship 

Our Council and Elders 

hope to develop a 

continuing relationship 

with St. Paul in the 

coming year by supporting 

their mission in other 

areas. At this time, as 

winter approaches, we are 

urging Cross of Christ 

members to help fill their 

Charity Closet with 

specific items from the list 

to the right which they 

have requested. 

DEADLINE for donations 

is Sunday, Nov. 6. We 

want to present our gifts 

to Pastor Chris Yung 

when he will be our guest 

preacher. Items may be 

brought to the narthex of 

the church. 

 


